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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This letter is intended to remind you of key dates and events between now and the end of 
term.  It also explains the end of term arrangements.  
 
Diversity Day-16th July 
We are holding a non-uniform day supporting Diversity. We are asking for donations of £1 
which will be donated to the Diana Awards Charity, who deliver the equality training and 
support young people in challenging intolerant behaviour. Donations can be made online 
via the Sco-Pay system on the parent app. 
 

Year 8 Enrichment Day – Wednesday 14th July 2021 
 
Due to the challenges we have all faced this year we would like to finish the year by doing 
something a bit different and fun. We have arranged for students to have an enrichment 
half day where students will take part in a range of activities. One of the aims of this is for 
students to make new friends, try something new and challenge themselves to be brave 
whilst developing valuable skills that will serve them well in the future. 
 
Some of the activities will be active and will take part outdoors so students will need to 
wear their school PE kit on Wednesday 14th July 2021. Please also make sure that your child 
brings a water bottle, sun hat and cream so that if activities do take place outside they 
are kept hydrated and safe in the sun.  
 
To enable this to take place we have made some adjustments to the school day for this 
day only: 
Normal timetable until 11:15am 
Then activities for the rest of the day. 
Lunch will be as normal. 
All students will be issued with a personalised timetable on Tuesday 13th July. 
 
Break and lunchtime refreshments will be available as usual. 
 
We hope your child enjoys the activities.  
 

Last day of term – Tuesday 20th July  
School will end at 1.00 pm on this day but contract buses are unable to change their time 
for collection from Bishop’s as they cover more than one school.  Those children who 
travel on contract buses and service buses may need to make alternative arrangements. 
Please complete and return the reply slip below to your child’s Form Tutor by Monday 12th 
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July at the latest. If you have any difficulties with these arrangements please do not 
hesitate to contact the school.  Without the reply slips your son/daughter will have to 
remain in school until 3.20pm. 
 
The Autumn Term starts at the normal time, 8.50am for ALL year groups on Monday 6th 
September 2021.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Martin Henton 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
END OF TERM – Tuesday 20th July 2021 
 
 
NAME OF STUDENT……………………………………………FORM……………… 
  
I acknowledge the end of term arrangements and understand that my son/daughter will 
leave school at 1.00 p.m. on Tuesday 20th July 2021. 
 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………….(Parent/Carer) 
 


